ULTRACKER

Technology

TO:
Federal Communications Commission Date: July 17, 2018

2018
Authorization and Evaluation Division
T435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21048

SUBJECT: Model Difference Letter for FCC ID: 2A0UQALETASZC

To Whem It May Concemn:

Due to the business consideration, we hereby declare that our product of ALETA
52C, Model: S2C, S2P have as following difference

Model Description:
S2C : 52C original machine

S2P : Only Ul ICON changes will not affect the function

Any guestions regarding this declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact us.
Sincerely,




